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DIARY DATES 
 

FEBRUARY 
 

9th    Open AŌernoon for Parents 
 2:20pm  
          First Parent Assembly 2:55pm 
12th  GRIP Student Leadership                 
             Conference              
13th  School Photos 
          FoundaƟon Reading Session 
 4.30pm 
          New Families BBQ 5‐6pm 
19th  Yr 3‐6 House Swimming  
20th‐21st  Meet & Greet Parent 
 Sessions 
26th  Yr 1‐2 Swimming Program 
28th  District Swimming 
29th  FoundaƟon Grandparents Day 
 

MARCH 
 

12th‐13th  Yr 4 Camp 
25th‐27th  Yr 6 Camp 

Issue 2 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

Week 2 
What a fantasƟc start to the year we have had. Students have quickly seƩled into the rouƟnes and  
expectaƟons of school and classes are focused on improving student learning. School events kick off next 
week with the GRIP leadership conference at the Melbourne Conference and ExhibiƟon Centre on Monday 
for our student leaders. 
 

School Drop Off 
Students should arrive from 8:40am onwards, this is the time that our yard is supervised from. Classroom 
doors open at 8:45am and students should head straight to their classrooms to set up for the day. Running 
late or rushing in causes students stress and anxiety. There are many important instructions given at the 
beginning of the day. If your child arrives late, or is collected early, they need to be signed in or out at the 
office. Parents needing to drop their child off before 8:40am are encouraged to book their child into  
before school care. 
 

School Photographs 
The photographers are coming out to NGPS next Tuesday 13th February. The process to purchase photos is 
the same as last year – all orders are completed online directly with the company. The school just supplies 
the venue and the kids. Instructions on how to order have been posted via Compass and the flyer is also 
attached to this newsletter. 
 

Assembly 
We will have our first regular assembly this week. Assemblies will be on a Friday afternoons at 2:55pm. In 
case of extreme weather, we will cancel and notify parents via Compass. 
 

Open Classrooms Years 1 ‐ 6 
We will have an open afternoon from 2:25pm on Friday 9th February for Years 1‐6. This will be followed by 
our first 2024 whole school parent assembly at 2:55pm. Come in and see your child’s classroom  
Foundation students will attend their first assembly on the 8th March, giving them some time to settle in 
before the sometimes overwhelming experience of assembly. 
 

Foundation and New Families BBQ 
Notices have been sent out this week about our Foundation and New Families BBQ on the 13th February 
from 5‐6pm. Come and have a chat to staff and other parents. This is a lovely way to meet other families 
that your child is interacting with each day. There will be a Foundation reading overview at 4:30pm for 
new Foundation families in the staff room. Please RSVP through Compass to ensure you get a sausage or a 
vegie burger. 
 

Parent/Teacher Meet & Greet 
Parent/Teacher Meet & Greets are on the 20th & 21st February. The Meet and Greet is an opportunity to 
meet your child’s teacher and share information about them with the teacher. 
 

Annual privacy reminder for our school community 
Our school collects, uses, discloses and stores student and parent personal information for standard school 
functions or where permitted by law, as stated in the Schools’ Privacy Policy. Please take time to read our 
school’s collection notice, found on our website (newgisps.vic.edu.au). 
 

We ask parents to also review the guidance we provide on how we use MicrosoŌ 365/Google Workspace 
for EducaƟon safely at school and what parents can do to further protect their child’s informaƟon. If aŌer 
reviewing the guidance, you have any quesƟons or concerns regarding your child using MicrosoŌ 365/
Google Workspace for EducaƟon, please contact the school. For more informaƟon about privacy, refer to: 
Schools’ Privacy Policy ‐ information for parents. This information is also available in ten community  
languages. 
 

Fishing Rods for Year 6 students 
Last week we received the Little Angler Kits from the Victorian Government Recreational Fishing Licence 
Trust Fund. 2023 Year 5 students at all Victorian schools, including ours, had been selected to receive a 
FREE Little Angler Kit based on the Victorian Curriculum focus. Information has been sent home via  
Compass to all Year 6 families. 
 

Shane West 
Principal 



 

 

Page 2 

 

 Chester Chatter 

Chester was delighted to discover this week that a new year brings a new wave of friends. With a happy 
trot he set off excitedly to meet all these new friends, welcoming New Gisborne Primary School’s Foun-
dation students with a wave of his waggy tail. The students were equally delighted to meet Chester, giv-
ing him lots of pats.  
 
It has been wonderful for Chester to see all his old friends as well. Mrs Boyd and Mr West have been 
very pleased to see that all the students are making sure they don’t leave any food or rubbish lying 
around. Thank you to everyone for keeping the school yard clean and Chester safe at the same time! 
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 YEAR FIVE – MANDALA DESIGN 

 Visual Arts 
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 G.A.T.E.WAYS Program 



 

 

Page 6 

 

 Canteen 

  HUNGRY POSSUM ROSTER 
 

We are always looking for canteen volunteers! We require  
1 person on Wednesdays and 3 to 4 people on Fridays. 

 

Any time you can spare is always appreciated: 
 

9am:  Stickers on lunch bags & start lunch preparation 
11:30am:  Counter Service 

12:30:  Prepare and bag lunch orders 
 

Contact Brenda at  
Brenda.Morgan@education.vic.gov.au 

 

Uniform Shop 

Our Uniform Shop is open 
8.30am ‐ 11.30am 
Every Tuesday  
 
Trish Johnstone 
Uniform Shop 

Friday 9th February Wednesday 14th February 

 Jacquie Galea 
 Volunteer needed 
 Volunteer needed 
 Volunteer needed 

 Volunteer needed 

Friday 16th February Wednesday 21st February 

 Kimberley Norman 
 Volunteer needed 
 Volunteer needed 
 Volunteer needed 

 Teresa Salafranca 
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 Parents’ Association 
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